
 

LC/LL 15.05.19 

KS1 ‘Explorer Dome’ 
Visiting School on Wednesday 5th June 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As we move into the last half term, it is promising to be a busy one! We are currently in the 
process of organising a trip to Hengistbury Head with more details to follow. 

During the first week back to school after half term on Wednesday 5th June, we will have an 
opportunity to experience an interactive space show. This will be run by a company called 
‘Explorer Dome’. This will also be the Entry Point for KS1 and their new topic of ‘Voyagers’.  

Both Year 1 and Year 2 will have a 45 minute session and to cover the cost of the dome we 

are asking for  £4.00 per child.  This is a voluntary contribution, however, if we do not receive 

enough contributions we will not be able to go ahead with this visit.  We receive funding for 
any families eligible for Pupil Premium, so the cost for these pupils will be paid for from this 
funding. 
 

Please return the permission slip and contribution by Wednesday 22nd May 2019. 

Thank you in advance. 

KS1 Team 
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KS1 ‘Explorer Dome’ 
Visiting School on Wednesday 5th June 

 
 

Please return to the School Office by Wednesday 22nd May 2019 

 

Name ……………………………………………………… Class ………………………. 

 
I enclose £4.00 

 

Parent/Carer Signature ……………………………………….… Date ………………… 

 

 


